
From: Leathersmithe < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 10:37 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc 
Subject: I support bylaw 122 

 

Dear Trustees: 

I am writing to affirm my support for Bylaw 122.   

This bylaw is supportive of the “preserve and protect” objectives of the Island Trust Act.  It is 

consistent with our South Pender OCP. 

David Joel Rippner 

resident land owner 

--  
I acknowledge that for thousands of years the W̱SÁNEĆ peoples have walked gently on the unceded lands where I 

now live and play. Let us build a new relationship with the first peoples; one based in honour and respect. 
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